Arapahoe Education Association
610 Walnut Street

Arapahoe Public Schools
Arapahoe, NE 68922

April 9, 2025

Arapahoe Board of Education
Attention: Superintendent Mr. Drews
610 Walnut Street

Arapahoe, NE 68922

Arapahoe Board of Education and Mr. Drews,

The Arapahoe Education Association has been the bargaining group for the Arapahoe Public
School teachers for numerous years. THerefore, as a member of the negotiation committee for
the Arapahoe Education Association, | am writing this letter requesting the Arapahoe School
Board grant the AEA power to negotiate for ali Arapahoe teachers for the upcoming 2026-2027

school year.

| would like to thank you for your time and consideration of this request. The AEA negotiation
team looks forward to conferring during the fall of 2025 with the Arapahoe Board of Education
negotiation team.

Sincerely,

A

John Strand
AEA Negotiations Team
AEA Secretary/Treasurer



